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Transgender and Gender Diverse 
Veterans Needed for Research 

Study

A VA research team is developing a new survey 
to understand transgender and gender diverse 
Veterans’ health care use. The team is looking 
for transgender and gender diverse Veterans 

willing to confidentially test the survey and 
provide feedback.

A $25 gift card will be provided to participants                     
for their time.

If you have any questions or would like to participate, 
please call (857) 364-3927 or email the study’s Project 

Manager (julianne.brady@va.gov).
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